
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 18, 2020 
 

ILLINOIS HEALTH AND HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
SUBJECT: Reminder: Attestation Required for All Provider Relief Fund Distributions 
 
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) is in the process of distributing 
Provider Relief Funds related to the second general distribution.  Providers were required to 
apply for additional general distribution funds by submitting revenue information by June 3.   
Each eligible provider that completed this process should receive a total general distribution of 
approximately 2% of net patient revenue. 
 
As a reminder, providers must attest to all funds received from the Provider Relief Fund, 
including funds that are allocated to hospital subsidiaries (for example, hospital-owned 
physician practices) and targeted distributions (e.g., high impact, rural, and safety net 
distributions).  Providers have 90 days from receipt of funds to attest and accept the Terms and 
Conditions.  The attestation portal can be found here. 
 
The attestation portal requires users to supply the applicable tax identification number, the 
exact dollar amount received, and the last six digits of the account into which funds were 
deposited.  Only newly received funds require attestation. 
 
Please call the provider support line at 866-569-3522 with any questions regarding the use of 
the attestation portal. 
 

https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-providers/index.html
https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-providers/index.html
https://covid19.linkhealth.com/#/step/1

